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Proposed change to our Constitution

In April we issued an Information Leaflet to you, setting out a proposal to change our
Constitution from a fully mutual housing co-operative to a charitable registered housing
association. We advised that we would be holding drop-in sessions over late Spring and early
Summer to enable you as our members (and tenants) to come and speak with us about the
proposal, why we want to do this and to give you a chance to ask any questions you may
have about the proposal.

Do you have any questions or concerns about the proposed constitutional change?
If you do, we are keen to hear from you.

We want you to be fully informed and to have received factual and accurate information about
the proposal. This is important as we will be asking you, as our members, to approve the
constitutional change by way of adopting new charitable rules and a name change to Rosehill
Housing Association Limited, at a Special General Meeting in September.

We are holding a series of drop-in sessions at our office to enable you to come in and have a
chat, over tea or coffee, with 1 or 2 of our Committee and our Director, Geri Mogan.

The sessions are being held as follows:

Date Morning Evening
Wednesday 29/05/24
Wednesday 05/06/24
Thursday 06/06/24
Tuesday 11/06/24
Wednesday 12/06/24
Tuesday 18/06/24
Thursday 20/06/24

It would be helpful if you could let us know what session you would like to attend so we can
have a sense of numbers attending each session. However, you don’t need to let us know, you
can simply come along to whatever session suits you. If you would prefer to attend a session
virtually, we can issue you with a Microsoft Teams invite, just let us know what session you want
to attend.

If you have any questions you would like to share in advance of coming into see us, you can do
this by emailing admin@rosehillhousing.co.uk, phoning 0141 881 0595 or popping into our
office at 250 Peat Road and a staff member will take a note of your questions.

We look
forward
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